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Friday 26th April 2024 

A message from the Editor. 

This week, students have been thrown into the start of 

exam season, with MFL speaking Assessments, Art and 

Photography exams and Drama and Dance coursework 

deadlines.  

Staff have been out visiting Primary Schools, delivering 

subject Masterclasses to Year 5 students! 

 

Meeting with staff 

If you need to speak to any members of staff, including; Heads of House, The Pastoral Team, Senior Leaders and 

the Headteacher, we politely ask that you book an appointment through reception. The reception team will pass 

on your request and the member of staff will contact you directly.  

As you can appreciate, teachers and the pastoral team are teaching or with students throughout the day. 

Booking an appointment with them guarantees that you will be able to speak to a particular member of staff 

that will be able to help you most with your enquiry. 

Thank you. 

Key dates for this term 

Monday 6th May Bank Holiday (school closed) 

Friday 10th May 
Written GCSE examinations 

commence 

Sunday 12th May Wembley Stadium trip 

Monday 13th May 
Year 10 Work Experience        

(2 weeks) 

Another triumph for Charlie! 

A few weeks ago, Charlie in Year 10 travelled to Redditch to 

compete in another Karate Tournament. We are pleased to report 

that Charlie has done it again and won a bronze medal for Kumite 

(fighting).  

Well done Charlie, we are extremely 

proud of you and your success! 

 

 

 

If any students take part in outside 

activities and you would like them to 

feature in the Newsletter and our social 

channels please send any photos and info 

to email admin@warblingtonschool.co.uk 
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Nolan’s fundraising success! 

On Wednesday, Nolan from Year 9 was invited by Spark Community Centre to attend 

the opening of their new Podcast room which included interviewing and meeting some 

big sporting celebs! 

Last year, Nolan and his dad took part in the Walk The Island charity walk around 

Portsmouth. They raised money for two charities, one of which being Spark. They 

wanted to use the money raised from Walk The Island to fund a community podcast 

room, and as Nolan was involved in the fundraising, invited him to take part in the 

grand opening and talking on the first live broadcast! 

Nolan and his dad are also taking part in Walk The Island again this year to raise funds 

for the John Jenkins Community Hub.  

If you would like to support the Walk The Island fundraising appeal, you can donate here:  

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/walktheisland?utm_term=E3kQbGgaj 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/walktheisland?utm_term=E3kQbGgaj
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Dr Lansley - rowing success! 

On Thursday next week, Dr Lansley is travelling to the Isles of Scilly, where she will be rowing in the World Pilot 

Gig Championships. She will be rowing in the Ladies B and Ladies Vets squads for Langstone Pilot Gig Club, 

facing up to 6 races over the 3 days. 

“I am genuinely really excited for my first trip to the Scillies. I have thoroughly enjoyed the build up to the event, 

both in terms of being part of a regular squad, which I have done all my life and something that I really value, 

and in terms of the training.” 

Further information about the World Pilot Gig Championships please visit WORLD PILOT GIG CHAMPIONSHIPS - 

Home (wpgc.uk)  

They also have a Facebook and Instagram page where you can follow their progress over the weekend. (2) 

Facebook  

We’re sure you will join us in wish Dr Lansley and her teammates the best of luck in the tournament and hope 

they can make it all the way and smash all six races!  

We look forward to seeing hearing about the tournament and seeing the pictures. 

  

https://www.wpgc.uk/
https://www.wpgc.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/langstonegigclub
https://www.facebook.com/langstonegigclub
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Year 5 Masterclass 

Earlier this week , Warblington staff visited local primary schools to give the pupils in Year 5 

masterclasses in different subjects. 

Mr Hasker visited Sharps Copse Primary School to deliver an Art Masterclass. They obviously 

have some talented artists in Sharps Copse, here are some of examples of the pupils work.  

 

Year 11 Prom 2024 

We are delighted to invite our Year 11 students to the Class of 

2024 Prom, at The Village Hotel in Portsmouth on Wednesday 

26th June 2024.  

It will be a really enjoyable evening and a lovely way for 

students to finish their school experience before moving onto 

college and beyond. Tickets are available to purchase now, via Weduc. 



Computing Students of the Week 

The Computing Department would like to give a massive 

shout out to following students: 

Year 7: Leo H  Year 8: Leila S 

Year 9: George J   Year 10: Aimee F 

Year 11: Henry H 

Well done and keep up the hard work and effort in  

Computing!  

The Computing Department 

SHOUT 

OUT! 

eSports Club weekly Round Up 

The eSports Club are now taking part in a  

Mario Kart tournament. 

This week’s student of the week is… 

Bertie C - Year 8 

 

 

 

 

 

Stowe 4 

Norris 3 

Paxton 2 

Mitchell 1 
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Lost Property 

We have quite a lot of lost property including items left from the ski trip left at school.  

These are displayed for students to collect in the corridor outside the main hall. Please send students to look if 

they have any lost property as we would like to reunite items with their owners. 

Thank you 
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KS4 Maths Star of the Week 

Sophie J 

Always aiming for her best in lessons and good class contributions. 

Well done! 

Mrs Durrant-Francis, Head of Maths 

Geographers of the Week 

11E1/GE1 – Bobbie B 

11E1/GE2 – Harry P 

11E2/GE1 – Lilly D 

 Well done, keep working hard! 

Mr. Crowe, Geography Department  

KS3 Maths Star of the Week 

Emilia S 

Always aiming for her best in lessons and her homework. 

Well done! 

Mrs Durrant-Francis, Head of Maths 

PE Star of the Week 

Lily P 

Lily has made an excellent start to her VCERT qualification.  

Lily demonstrates fantastic listening skills and is contributing to discussions with confidence. 

She consistently demonstrates good effort in all of her practical lessons and is a positive role 

model to the class.  w 

The PE Department 
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   Our Tassomai Heroes for  last week.  

Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10 Year 11 

Harrison C Archie P Esme G Kacey-Marie W Francesca H 

Trinity B Mia R Lauren C Amelia T Hazel D 

Riley B Holly D Charlie B Hallie B Elisa C 

Harry H Ramesse T Stevie C Polly H Nellie C 

Scarlett L Sophie S Patrik J Charlotte W Petula P-P 

This Weeks Top 10 Students for Pride Points 

Well done to all of our students for their hard work this week! 

Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10 Year 11 

Connor K Freya T Leo M Adrian D Nellie C 

Georgia M Willow A Esme G Jessica S Rebecca N 

Tilly G Amira A Emilia S Cerys B William B 

Brooke-Elizabeth Alexander M Jess H Amelia T Milli R 

Louie F Emilia F Charlie B Mariam B Kye M 

Austin M Ramesse T Emily S Zidane D Lilly D 

Owen B Bella C Olivia R Levi A Charlotte H 

Beatrice Z Layton P Lily K Eryn M-R Kyle B 

Morgan B Gracie-Rose B Aimee J Kali T Chloe T 

Lily K Henry P Deniz A Sophie H Maddy B 






